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THIRD ANNUAL KIDS CARNIVAL SET FOR AUGUST 9

Woodbine—The Third Annual Kids Carnival—2014—is coming to Woodbine’s 
Lincoln Park on Saturday, August 9. 

This free event will be held from 1 to 6 pm with free food, fun, games, gifts for all,
and music by DJ Jazmann.

Special guests will include Cape May County National Guard, Belleplain  
Emergency Squad, Chick-Fil-A mascot “The Cow”, Family Service Association, 
Puerto Rican Action Committee, New Jersey State Police, and other surprise 
guests.

Wear your bathing suit and bring a towel---prepare to get wet on the water slide!

For more details contact Councilwoman Mary Helen Perez (609-778-8172).


